


 
 

temporary density increase in our (and perhaps other) EX zones which now have a 3:1 FAR.  To be 
compatible with future zoning, there should be no bonus FAR for EX properties that will become 
CM1 and for properties that will become CM2 the bonus FAR should be 4:1.  Otherwise, this 
loophole would allow EX zoned properties in our neighborhood to have temporary CM3 zoning.   

 

 
Exis ng (2016), proposed (2017), and future (2018) floor area ra o (FAR) for EX zoned 

proper es that will be rezoned CM1 or CM2 in 2018. Includes proposed inclusionary housing 
bonus in 2017 and 2018. 

 
 
This tes mony was approved by the SMILE Board of Directors on October 19, 2016.   Thank you 
for the opportunity to tes fy. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Corinne Stefanick, President 
Sellwood-Moreland Improvement League 
 
 


